
Pbrowning.solutions replied 
 
Wed, 17 Aug 2022 
 
To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

 
I am writing this in response to your email to alert me that there was a complaint levied against me 
concerning a late submission of my PDC update after the 2022 election for my role as a Hospital 
Commissioner. I am sorry I was late but I was accustomed to being told by the Hospital staff when it 
was due.There has been a turnover in that position so I was unaware that if there was no money 
spent, I still needed to update my information. I am also a County Commissioner and had updated all 
of the information the prior year. This all led to a bit of confusion for me and now I am clear as to 
what my responsibilities are concerning PDC reporting. I will not make this mistake again. 
 
Thank you 
Peter Browning 
Skagit County Commissioner 
Skagit Regional Health Commissioner 
360-770-4321 
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13046549192

